ATTACHMENT A

Stockton Arts Commission (SAC)

Agenda Statement
May 1, 2023
Subject: Reappointment of Anuit AlBahar for 2 Term
Attachments: None
Description: On March 30, 2023, the Governance/Nominating Committee

interviewed Anuit AIBahar and recommend her for a 2™
term. Ms. AlBahar is highly qualified and has demonstrated
her knowledge and interest in arts during her 15tterm. She
is committed and passionate about working to advocate for
and market the arts in Stockton.

She is very enthusiastic about the prospect of being
reappointed to the Commission.

After careful deliberation, the Governance/Nominating
Committee recommends Anuit AlBahar to serve for a 2n4
term.

Recommendation: Approve the reappeaintment of Anuit AlBahar to the Stockton
Arts Commission.

Recommended by: Governance/Nominating Committee (Kris Farro, Ben Keisic,
and Max Cao)



